
Dear Year 6, 
 
This would have been your SATS week, so we wanted to start by saying how proud we are of 
all the hard work you put in towards your tests. We promise you that all this effort is not 
wasted and will put you in a brilliant position as you move on to secondary school in 
September.  
 
This week, it has been lovely to see lots of people posting learning on the blog. If you 
haven’t posted anything yet we would really like you to try this week. There are lots of 
interesting posts and photographs to look at on both class blogs. Remember you can also 
add a positive comment about somebody’s post and encourage each other. 
 
We have also been impressed by the learning and photographs (particularly of baking!) that 
have been e mailed to us. It is great to see that you are keeping up with the home learning 
as well as finding innovative ways to keep busy. 
 
To continue with your Science learning please try lesson 2 on Oak Academy, “How do fossils 
provide evidence for evolution?” if you haven’t completed this already then follow this link - 
https://www.thenational.academy/year-6/foundation/how-do-fossils-provide-evidence-for-
evolution-year-6-wk2-3 
 
Remember further information on this evolution and inheritance topic can also be found on 
https://www.bbc.co.uk/bitesize/topics/zvhhvcw 
 
Our art topic this term is based on the work of the artist Lowry. You can watch clips about 
his painting at https://www.bbc.co.uk/bitesize/clips/z3gkq6f and  
https://www.bbc.co.uk/teach/class-clips-video/art-and-design-ks2-ls-lowrys-britain-at-
play/zvkskmn. 
 You could try and create a piece of art in his style and using his 5 basic colours. We look 
forward to seeing these posted on the blog. 
 
We do understand that keeping up with the home learning is not always easy but please try 
to complete some every day and email us if you are struggling. We are still missing you so 
much and hopefully will know soon what the plans are for returning to school.  
 
We know that you have been keeping in touch with each other on social media and just 
wanted to remind you to stay safe online and tell an adult if you read anything online that 
makes you feel worried. Remember if you are chatting on Whats App or texting friends - 
always send kind and positive messages. Think about how the other person would feel and 
make sure it is a message you would be happy to receive. 
Here is the Childline phone number and website if you need to talk to someone about any 
worries or concerns. 
Childline-08001111 
https://www.childline.org.uk/info-advice/ 
Be kind to each other and take care.  
Mrs McCann and Miss Dawson 
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